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REQUEST FOR EXTENSION 
 
 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Abdinasir Abdulle, Utility Analyst 
 
Date:  August 15, 2016 
 
Re:  16-035-15.  RMP 2015 Year End Cost of Service Results 

 
 
In compliance with the Commission’s letter of May 29, 2014, on June 15, 2016, the Company 
filed with the Commission its Class Cost of Service study based on annual Results of Operations 
for 2015. The Commission issued an Action Request to the Division to investigate the 
Company’s filing and make recommendations. The Commission asked the Division to report 
back by August 16, 2016. 
 
The Division is currently reviewing the Company’s response to some of the Division’s Data 
Requests. The Division is also engaged in discussions with the Company to clarify certain issues 
surrounding the new version of the COS model.  Therefore, the Division is respectfully 
requesting the Commission to extend the due date of the Action Request to September 15, 2016.  
This will allow the Division time to conduct more thorough investigation of the Company’s 
filing. 
 
CC: Bob Lively, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 
 


